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MEDIA ADVISORY  

 

DWS will be outlining progress   

 

20 October 2020                 

Tomorrow the 21 October 2020, there will be media briefing lead by the Regional Head of the 

Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS), Ms. Portia Makhanya.  

The aim of the media briefing is to give an update on the water situation in Butterworth and also 

interventions made to ease the situation.   

Members of the media are invited as follows: 

Date :  21 October 2020 

Venue :  Amathole District Municipality, Chislehurst  

Time :  12:00  

For media confirmations, kindly contact Mr. Thandile Ngcume on 0826591422/ 

ngcumet@dws.gov.za   or Lameki Jumba on jumbal@dws.gov.za  /0829079713.     

 

END 

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

 

For more information contact Sputnik Ratau, Director Media Liaison on 082 874 2942  

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dwa.gov.za  

mailto:ngcumet@dws.gov.za
mailto:jumbal@dws.gov.za
http://www.dwa.gov.za/

